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Webinar on Spoofing and Robocalls Focused on 
Hawai’i Consumers

• On October 28,2021 in partnership with the Hawai'i Attorney General, the 
Federal Communications Commission hosted a virtual public webinar on 
spoofing and robocalls.

• The event followed up on a recent spoofing alert issued by  the Hawai'i 
Attorney General’s Office. It featured state government officials and other 
Hawai'i-based partners. It also provided tips consumers can use to protect 
themselves from scams.

• Archived footage: https://www.fcc.gov/news-
events/events/2021/10/webinar-spoofing-and-robocalls-focused-hawaii-
consumers

• For more information on how to schedule a similar event in your state email 
outreach@fcc.gov. 
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Family Online Safety Institute 

• On November 15, from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. the Family Online Safety 
Institute (FOSI) will host its annual conference.  This year’s conference 
is titled Recovery & Renewal: Creating a Path To a New Normal

• The Annual Conference will include panel discussions on international 
tech policy, privacy, virtual learning, the digital divide and the effects 
of technology on mental health and wellbeing. 

• The agenda will include reflection on the societal impacts of several 
years living with COVID-19, and how best practices can be cultivated 
in the online safety community to continue prioritizing how to make 
the digital world a safer place.

• https://www.fosi.org/events/fosi-2021-annual-conference
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